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STATEMENT BY THE CZECH REPUBLIC

The Czech Republic welcomes the delegation of Turkey and thanks for its comprehensive presentation and the UPR National Report.

The Czech Republic appreciates the fact, that the State of Emergency in Turkey was revoked in 2018. 
However, we are concerned about human rights situation and the state of the rule of law in Turkey. In particular we noted negative effects of the counterterrorism legislation adopted in 2018.
In this context the Czech Republic makes the following recommendations to the Government of Turkey:
1) Ensure respect for principles of rule of law and an independent and impartial judiciary and implement the decisions of the European Court of Human Rights.
2) Ensure full enjoyment of freedom of expression and freedom of assembly and allow free functioning of civil society and independent media. 
3) Allow democratically elected representatives to exercise their mandates. Stop the practice of their replacement by arbitrary appointment of Trustees.  

4) Establish an effective mechanism to prevent torture and inhuman and humiliating treatment. 

Thank you.

